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September 18, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians:  
 
Janet Lee School is pleased to be participating in the 40th Anniversary of Terry Fox’s Marathon of Hope 
Run on Wednesday, September 30, 2020. (Rain date: Thursday October 1, 2020). We are asking each 
student to wear their Janet Lee Spirit wear if they have any or anything black or white (JL colors!)  to 
promote school spirit.  Each class will participate in the walk/run during a scheduled time during the 
day. Please help show your support by donating to:  
http://www.terryfox.ca/JanetLeePSStoneyCreek  
UserName: 2020ON4123 
Password: CUREON8702 
 
Students can also get involved  by creating their own fundraising page under their school 
name:https://terryfox.org/schoolrun/students/.  
 
You can fundraise or donate online this year (see link above). All monies raised through our event will 
be forwarded to The Terry Fox Foundation to further the cause of cancer research. Our goals this year 
are to raise as much money to contribute towards cancer research and to promote school spirit. Last 
year we raised $889.40 and would love to surpass that amount!  We hope to count on your support. 
We are confident we can realize this goal with the full participation of the school community.  
 
Thank you for supporting our school in the fight against cancer and continuing Terry’s legacy! 
#terryfoxschoolrun @terryfoxfoundation.  “You will be known forever by the tracks you leave.”  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Janet Lee Staff  
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